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Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 2727: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party supports HB 2727, which would expand
restrictions on post-legislative service activities to prohibit receiving
money or other consideration for advocacy on behalf of a public or
private entity for changes in policy or funding for public or private sector
programs or entities.

We agree with Legislative Counsel that the restriction should be limited
to lobbying of government officials, including legislators, and not to
generic "advocating . . . for changes in policy or funding for a public or
private sector program to entity."
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